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P.O. Box 200748
Cartersville, GA 30120

Dear Ms. Galvin,

Thank you for authorizing the Georgia Public Safety Disaster Response depariment to incorporate the
9/11 iogo onto the patch we wear everyday. We appreciate the ability to represent our cause to prevent
and fight terrorism with this significant symboi which depicts the worst terrorism event in US history. We
wear our patch with the 9/11 logo with pride. It allows us to henor the men and women who lost their
lives while trying to save others.

Enclosed is the patch that you helped make possible. Once again, thank you for allowing us to utilize the
logo that symbolizes the strength of the American people. We will always remain indebted to you.
Please fee! free to contact us anytime.

Thank you,

Chief B. Webb



